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BOARD OF DIRECTORS

January 2, 2024

CONSENT AGENDA

DONATIONS
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 are formally
approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

1. $806.00 from the Camano Yacht Club in support of the Stanwood High
School Choir.

2. $1,226.12 from the Stanwood Elementary PTO to cover the transportation
costs for field trips to the pumpkin patch at Skagit Acres and Camp Seymour.

3. $5,000.00 from the Stanwood Foursquare Church in support of the food
services program.
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